October 31, 2006 KHWG RADIO 750 AM

Mr. Bill Nittler 108 El Mundo Road Belen, NM 87002

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your very nice letter. We always love to hear from listeners, especially from a long distance.

Your information listed is correct.

KHWG went on the air in June 2005. We now operate on a daytime power of 10,000 watts. We play Classic Country music. Also some Gospel and Bluegrass.

I have enclosed a couple of our bumper stickers and a business card.

Thank you again for your letter and please keep listening.

Sincerely,

DEE GREGORY

General Manager